

Chess Club Starting

Dear Parents.

Chess Club will be starting on Monday September 9th. We will be meeting on Mondays through the month of December. The club will begin right after school and will conclude promptly at 3PM. The final day of Chess Club will be December 16th. Students in Grades 1-8 are invited to join. This year I will not be breaking up the club into separate sections. Having only one section will create a wonderful opportunity for students to interact across the various grade levels. The focus of the club will be recreational in nature; however, there will be some instruction based on the needs of more inexperienced players. If your child is interested in participating in Chess Club, please complete the form at the bottom of this letter and return as soon as possible. The fee for the club is \$35.

Please pay using a check made out to St. Peter Lutheran School and return it with this letter.

Thank you, Ron Hilger rhilger@stpeterlcms.org

	Chess Club Registration Form	
Student Name:		
Grade:	Homeroom:	